
 
 
 

 

From: Darryl Muldoon PGA, Director of Golf Operations 

To:  Golf Committee 

Date:  September 14th, 2022  

Subject: Golf Rounds Report for August 2022 

August Rounds Report are as follows:  

 August rounds ended at 23,006.  
o Up by 1,720 over last August. 

Looking back, we had a record setting August in rounds. The weather was extremely HOT and 
I want to thank the maintenance crew for all their hard work keeping the greens alive and the 
courses looking great. If it wasn’t for them we wouldn’t have a good product to sell.  

 Year to date rounds ended at 116,703.  
o Up by 630 over last year. We made some group up. 
o Members rounds ended at 78,020. 

 Down by 5,414 over last year. 
o Guest rounds ended at 38,683.  

 Up by 6,044 over last year. 
 

 Range buckets year to date 44,278 (up by 2,364).  
o August buckets 7,972 (up by 1,032 over last August). 

 
 Pro shop merchandise finished August 146% to budget.  

o It was great to see that all shop reached their budget for the third month in a 
row.  

 


